



Facilities Management

2224 Northwestern Avenue, Racine, Wisconsin 53404 262.631-7110 tel / 262.631.7051 fax

October 25, 2007

Honorable Gary Becker, Mayor and the Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Sirs:

The Racine Unified School District respectfully requests a change in parking regulations on behalf of the Racine Early Education Center located at 2015 Franklin Street. The requested changes are due to program changes at the site.

The former Mack Center program served high school age students that were transported by city bus, parent drop offs and walk ins. The Early Education Center program serves four and five year old preschool students. They are transported by school bus and parent drop off.

The school buses must have curb access to drop these young students off safely. In order for the buses to have curb access, the District is asking that parking restrictions be placed on the east side of Franklin Street. The bus drop off area is from the corner of 20th and Franklin Streets, south for 240 feet. The requested no parking restriction time period would be on school days from 7:30 AM – 4:30 PM.

Please review this request and implement the parking restrictions as soon as possible. If any further information is needed, please contact Bill Rodenberg, Supervisor of Maintenance, at 262 631-7135. Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Bill Rodenberg

Supervisor of Maintenance Racine Unified School District

Bill Kulen